
VALERI Special Announcement 

June 19, 2020  
 
The VALERI application will be unavailable on Thursday, June 25, 2020, from 9:00 PM EST until 
11:59 PM EST for a system deployment.  All users must log out of the system by 8:45 PM EST. 
  
The deployment will include the following items: 
 

• The single-family appraisal fee in Nebraska will be corrected to $525.   
 

• The application will not generate duplicate claim payments in error.     
 

• Timely supplemental claims will not erroneously reject for exceeding the 365-day 
requirement.   

 

All inquiries should be directed to the VALERI Technical team at VALERI.VBACO@VA.GOV. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


